
KEILDER RESIDENTIAL 

A number of Year 6 children visited the Scout Adventure Centre at Hawkhirst, Kielder 

last week. Mrs Bourne, Mrs Morley and Mrs Brooks

-Tyreman accompanied them there. The group had 

a great time experiencing abseiling, climbing, bell 

boating and star gazing! Some of the children were 

also brave enough to jump into the reservoir from 

the jetty and swim to the shore  - absolutely 

freezing  but great! They excelled themselves with a great attitude and behaviour we 

could be proud of. Please check out the photos on our website in the gallery section. 

Year 5s—we look forward to seeing you there next year! 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 5th November is a training day for staff. Children 

will return to school on Tuesday 6th November.  

The school photographer will be visiting 

school on Tuesday 13th November.  

Attendance 

A reminder to you all 

that attendance at 

school is remaining a  

priority. Please inform 

school if your child is 

absent from school due 

to illness. Our 

attendance team will 

ring you if we have not 

been  contacted.  

Holidays 

Please be aware that we 

are unable to authorise 

any absence from school 

for a term time holiday. 

Booking holidays in term 
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Panto Time 

Each week we celebrate attendance in our Cheer Assembly. 

If a class has 100% attendance on a daily  

basis they also receive a certificate to 

display. Well done Maple class who have 

the most 100% certificates at the 

moment. As an extra reward the class 

with the best attendance this term will 

have the opportunity to go to see Aladdin. 

SCHOOL CLOSES ON FRIDAY 26TH OCTOBER AT 2:30. 

CLUBS WILL RUN AS NORMAL FROM 2:30 TO 3:15 

If you have not signed your child up to a new club for next half tem, your children will need to be 

collected every Friday at 2.30pm up until Christmas. 
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FUNDRAISING 

As we mentioned in our last newsletter we will be raising funds to add to the money 

we have been given to begin work on the MUGA (Multi Use Games Area) . 

We will be sending milk bottles out to some children on the last day of  this half term.  

We hope you will be able to fill them with small change to help support our 

fundraising efforts.   

 

 

 

 

 

Please note—if you do not receive a milk bottle on Friday you will do so very soon 

into the new half term.  

MULTI USE GAMES AREA 

Our exciting new Multi Use Games area is well 

under way as you may have noticed. We are 

hoping it will all be finished in November and 

ready to use in the new year. The children have 

been amazing at coping with the changes in 

routine during break and lunchtime whilst the 

work is ongoing. We can’t wait to see it finished.  

 

Art Display 

Last week our children all produced some fantastic art work which we will be 

displaying for you to view after the holidays. 

You will be able to purchase the children’s work framed after it has been displayed.  

More information to follow. 
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